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Members of the Oregon State Legislature 

Oregon State Capitol 

900 Court Street NE 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Dear Members of the Oregon State Legislature, 

 

I am writing to express my strong support for Senate Concurrent Resolution (SCR) 

23, which seeks to make Oregon a sister state with Ukraine. As a 60-year-old Oregon 

resident, I believe this resolution is a vital step in demonstrating our unwavering 

support for Ukraine at this critical moment in history. 

 

As we witness Russia’s ongoing, unprovoked attack on Ukraine, it is clear that their 

fight is not just for their own sovereignty but for the values of democracy, freedom, 

and self-determination that we hold dear here in the United States. Supporting 

Ukraine is not only a moral imperative but also a strategic one. By standing with 

Ukraine, we are reinforcing the defense of democracy itself and helping to thwart the 

forces of authoritarianism and aggression that threaten not just Europe, but global 

stability. 

 

This resolution will send a strong message of solidarity and support, not only to 

Ukraine but to the world. I urge you to pass SCR 23 and continue to show that 

Oregon stands firmly with Ukraine in their fight for freedom and justice. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Jackson 

Oregon Resident - Polk County 

 

 


